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Mon. Feb. 12 
-Children’s Choir, 3:50 – 4:30 p.m.  
-Gr. 5 Girl Scouts, 4 – 5:30 p.m. 
-Band Rehearsal, 7 p.m. @ LHS 
 
Tues. Feb. 13 
-Voucher application session, 4:30 -5:30 
p.m.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE/NEW TIME  
Our next PTL meeting is set for Tuesday, April 14th at 4:15 p.m. We are testing a 
new start time to allow families to attend conveniently following dismissal. 
Childcare will be provided! 
 

NEW STUDENTS ARE APPLYING NOW  
Please complete the online enrollment through ParentsWeb NOW to retain your 
child’s seat.  Voucher families should contact the office by phone or email when 
arriving at the request to pay a registration fee. 

DPI DEADLINE TO APPLY 2/20 GROUP/TEAM PHOTOS  
The first Choice application period will 
close on Feb. 20th.  Students desiring to 
return for the 2020-21 school year must 
visit www.dpi.wi.gov/choice to 
complete the DPI application and 
submit the residency documentation 
(to our office) along with income 
documentation (new students only) by 
this date to retain their seat.   

All students participating in 
extracurricular activities (clubs, any 
sport, including cheerleading) have an 
opportunity to purchase group or 
individual photos, if desired.  These 
photos will be taken Thurs. February 
13th.  All individuals in school groups will 
be photographed on this day. Order 
forms will be coming home soon. 

MIDDLE SCHOOL DANCE  NO SCHOOL/CHILDCARE 
Grade 5 – 8 parents and students are 
encouraged to check out the 
informational flyer and permission slip 
for the dance on February 7, 2020. We 
hope to see many students in 
attendance to support this 8th grade 
Washington DC fundraiser. 

There will be no school this Friday, 
February 7th.  This is a scheduled 
Professional Development day for the 
teachers.  Please let the office know of 
any childcare needs by tomorrow at 
noon.  We will then determine if there 
is sufficient need and notify those who 
were interested by email. 

WINTERIM NEEDS YOU 
Do you have a special talent or interest that you would be willing to share with 
the students?  We are looking for parents, grandparents, relatives, and friends to 
teach classes Friday, Feb. 21st for Winterim.  Please consider sharing your 
knowledge regarding: a career, craft, hobby or special interest.  Helpers are 
needed to assist in classes also.  Please see the flyer that came home in your child’s 
folder next week. 

IMPORTANT DATES  
     
Weds. Feb. 05 
-Childcare Bills posted on FACTS  
 
Thurs. Feb. 06  
-No SHINE 
-Last day to drop off cans 
 
Fri. Feb. 07 
-NO SCHOOL/Professional Dev. Day 
 
Mon. Feb. 10 
-Children’s Choir, 4 - 4:30 p.m. 
-Band/LHS, 6 pm Beg. /7 pm Sym.  
 
Tues. Feb. 11 
-Hot Dog Tues.  
 
Weds. Feb. 12 
-Chapel Gr. 4 - 8, 9 a.m. 
              PS3 – Gr. 3, 9:45 a.m. 
-Culver’s Night, 5 – 10 p.m.  
-Lunch orders go home 
 
Fri. Feb 14 
-NO SCHOOL/Professional Dev. Day 
 
Sat. Feb 15 
-Childcare Bills Due 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

DPI Application period  

February 3rd – 20th  

 

 



JANUARY ABOVE & BEYOND – The following 

students were recognized today for fulfilling the written 

expression challenge for the month of January: Gabriella 

Sprangers, Avinaaz Gill, Broderick Andes, Peyton Runge, 

Jacob Koll, Karlie Holbus, Zachary Kosterman, Arielle 

Vasey, Journey McNeal, Markie Hart, Sophia Lopez, 

Wyatt Highman, Weston Janis, Annabelle Andersen, 

Lilyana Castro, Weston Sadowski, Eli Gonzales, Audrey 

Foulk, Iana Myers, Dylan Sadowski, Ryan Ujcich, Annalise 

Hansen, Isaac Cruz, Virginia Gullion, Sarah Myers, Izzie 

Lisowski, Madelyn Sadowski, and Genevieve Voss. Way 

to stretch you mind! 

EAGLE AWARD CONGRATULATIONS  
During our chapel service today we also recognized the 

following students for demonstrating outstanding 

Christian character during the month of January: Isaiah 

Gonzales, Sienna Lisowski, Sophia Lopez, Wyatt 

Highman, Josette Lisowski, Brayden Woodley, Delaney 

Larson, Iana Myers, Quinten Lisowski, Gabriel Eberhardt, 

Asia Krekling, Chris Maceri, Yanelli Moyett, Cullen 

Lisowski, Grace Myers, Abigail Agerholm, and Zak 

Kennow.  We applaud these students! 

PARKING LOT PROTOCOL – For the safety of all, 

we require cars to enter on Durand and exit on Corliss.  

This is especially critical at arrival and dismissal times. 

When dropping off children, please do not park or stop 

in front of or along the side of the sidewalk, or in the lot’s 

traffic flow.  This creates hazardous backups due to 

restricted traffic flow. When entering, exiting, or moving 

through the lot at any time of day, move SLOWLY! Use 

extreme caution when getting out of or into vehicles as 

others may be preparing to park or entering and exiting 

vehicles. Finally, please only park in spots designated by 

lines to assist us in avoiding bottlenecked areas. Please 

be aware of your surroundings and follow these 

requirements for the safety of all!  

NO SHINE 
There will be no SHINE this Thursday, Feb. 6th.  Please 

take note and plan accordingly.   

YEARBOOK ORDER FORM 
In your child’s folder today is a yearbook order form.    

Our yearbook is a 28 page, COLOR, soft-sided book. with  

class pictures and fun candids! On the 2019-20 

Enrollment form you may have selected that you wanted 

a yearbook, but no one was charged for one at the 

beginning of the school year.  If you wish to place an 

order, please send the form/envelope back to school 

promptly.  After we place our order, supply will be 

limited, and cost will increase to $20.00. Order right 

away! Deadline is March 8th. 

NO MARCH KIDS’ CHOIR 
Due to other commitments, Mrs. Arndt will not be having 

choir rehearsals on Mondays in March.  Please take note 

and plan accordingly. 

HOT LUNCH MENU CHANGE 
We are switching the lunches served on Friday, February 

21st and Wednesday 26th.  Sub sandwiches will now be 

served on Friday, February 21st and Corn Dogs will be 

served on Wednesday, February 26th.  The switch is to 

accommodate Winterim schedules.   

CAMP ANOKIJIG 
Are you interested in providing your 7 – 16 year old with 

a one-week camp experience with access to all kinds of 

activities: boating, swimming, fishing, arts & crafts, 

archery, horseback riding, drama, dance, photography, 

woodworking, and more?  Check out www.anokijig.com 

for more details.  Concordia will hold a drawing offering 

a FREE WEEK of camp at Camp Anokijig!  Simply contact 

the school office by Tuesday, February 11th (email or 

phone) to place your child’s name in our drawing!  If 

chosen, your prize with be announced in next week’s 

newsletter and with go home that day!  Do not delay! 

POSITIVE OFFICE REFERRAL 
This week we would like to acknowledge Landon Sprasky 

for demonstrating God’s love through his actions. 

TAX DEDUCTIONS  
Did you know that you can deduct up to $4,000 per K-8th 

grade student?  Or are you looking to deduct childcare 

from your 2019 taxes?  Please let the office know if you 

are in need of a letter stating the amount you paid for 

either or both of the above categories. 

VALENTINES CANDY GRAMS 
Shower someone you love or appreciate this Valentines 

Day with a candy gram.  For just $1 you can surprise a 

teacher, mentor, friend, or sibling on Thursday, Feb. 13th.  

Choose from Dynamic Duo Tootsie/Blow Pop, 

Hershey/Rolo Tic Tac Toe, Valentines Cup & Bubbles, or 

Gum/Mint Mix.  All proceeds will be directed to the 

Playground Fund.  Please return your order form and 

cash payment (correct change) by Monday, February 

10th. 

 

http://www.anokijig.com/


IS YOUR CHILD MISSING ITEMS? 
The Lost & Found box is overflowing with items that we 

are unable to return to their owners.  Please check this 

box outside the office.  ALSO, consider marking/labeling 

your child’s items so that if lost, we can get them back to 

you promptly.  Any items remaining after next 

Wednesday will be donated to a charitable organization.  

 

CHAPEL SERVICES AND OFFERINGS  
The South Wisconsin District’s Heart for Jesus project, 

Place of Refuge support will continue through the month 

of February.  Today we collected $47.33, bringing our 

total for this outreach project to $283.86.  Thank you for 

your support.  

 

A VERSE TO REMEMBER  
“For God so loved the world, that he gave his only Son, 

that whoever believes in him should have eternal life”. 

   ~ John 3:16 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
"If you believe in a God who controls the big things, you 

have to believe in a God who controls the little 

things.  It is we, of course, to whom things look 'little' or 

'big'."      

   ~ Elisabeth Elliot 

ATHLETIC INFORMATION  
Fri. Feb. 7 – Sun. Feb. 9 
St. Paul’s Grafton Tournament 
A Boys Only 
 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

Parents of 8th graders who are planning to 

attend Racine Lutheran High School in the fall should 

check their emails for important information about 

enrollment, scholarships, financial assistance, and 

vouchers, including drop-in calendar.  Call 637-6538 or 

email sdrummond@RacineLutheran.org with 

concerns.    

 


